To:

Subject: Upper South Creek Kemp"s Creek pumping station pipeline proposal
Date: Wednesday, 17 November 2021 8:49:41 PM

Nathan Heath
Planning NSW

Dear Nathan

Thank you for our follow up conversation for a week's extension to help Mulgoie aka
Mulgaway aka Mulgoa elders and Gundangurrah and my father draft submissions re: the
Sydney Water Upper South Creek, proposed pipeline.

My detailed submission will follow.

I will include the Diuris pedunculata ss RBr ground or terrestrial donkey orchid
Mulgoie aka Mulgaway aka Mulgoa elders Ngurah or ora

Gundangurrah referrals, other than known, "registered” organisations, which might be
influenced by others, "not of country™ ie have no allodial title authority to, "speak for

country".

| remain very concerned about the apparent lack of established cross-cultural awareness,
protocols, competencies.

Sincerely

Matthew Fowler BSc UoW 1988
For Lionel Fowler

Owner

"Grove Farm"






